
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 5th July 2024 

Our Learning 

This week, we have been working hard to pre-
pare for the Y6 Summer Fair. We have designed 
stalls to fit with a Euros Football theme. Hope-
fully England will still be in the tournament 
when the fair takes place! 

Next week,  we will be completing a unit of 
work in Science where we will be learning more 
about the human body. The focus of our les-
sons will be on the circulatory system and 
making healthy lifestyle choices. In PSHRE les-
sons, we will be learning about relationships. 
To help further prepare Year 6 for the move to 
secondary school, the Mental Health Team will 
be running a workshop to discuss strategies to 
help cope with change.  

On Friday, some of us will be off to the Isle of 
Wight for the Year 6 residential trip to Little 
Canada. The rest of the children will be taking 
part in some fun activities at school.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
8.07.24 Year 6 Summer Fair—parents are welcome to 
attend from 3:15pm-4pm 

12.07.24-15.07.24 Year 6 Residential trip to Little 
Canada 

23.07.24 2pm Year 6 Graduation  

25.07.24 11:30am Year 6 Guard of Honour 

 

Important Notices: 

Because of the rain, the Year 6 Summer 
Fair has been postponed until Monday 
8th July 2pm-4pm. 

Star of the Week 

6 Attenborough: Mohibbullah 

6 Anning; Geerthanaa 

6 Goodall: Jess 

6 Darwin: Marcus 

Word of the Week: variety 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

 


